
 

 

Monday 2nd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have made the provisional booking for the Year 5 residential trip to Longridge Activity Centre, Quarry 

Wood Road, Marlow, SL7 1RE.  This trip will run from Wednesday 25th - Friday 27th June 2025. It will be an 

opportunity for pupils to spend three days, two nights in the woods and try lots of new activities.  

Longridge provides a range of exciting, water sports and land-based activities including the following:  

 Jacobs Ladder  

 Climbing  

 Crate Stacking  

 Aeroball  

 Team Challenges  

 Bell Boating  
 
 

All pupils will develop life skills like teamwork, leadership and communication.  They will also benefit from 

being immersed in nature. All activities will be supervised by highly qualified instructors who hold nationally 

recognised qualifications.  

Children will sleep in a tent on a woodland campsite.  William Byrd will have their own private campsite. 

This camp will allow full immersion into the woodland setting and a magical camping experience.  

The current cost for the trip is £250 per child for 3 days with 2 nights overstay which includes food, 

accommodation, activities and a coach to and from Longridge.  Please note this is on a first come, first save 

basis, as there are only 32 spaces available. 

The outline for the payments is as follows: 

1. £50.00 deposit by Friday 20th December 2024  
2. £50.00 by Friday 24th January 2025 
3. £50.00 by Friday 28th February 2025 
4. £50.00 by Friday 4th April 2025 
5. £50.00 by Friday 23rd May 2025   

By consenting through ParentPay you are making a commitment to pay the required amounts by the due 
dates.  All monies we receive from you are paid directly to the company running the centre.  For this 
reason, if you choose to withdraw your child from the trip, we will not be able to refund anything that you 
have already paid.  Unfortunately, if you cannot pay the amount by the due date and your child has to be 
taken off the trip, you will also lose all monies paid. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 5 Team 


